Upper Arlington Alumni Association

Electronic Board Meeting Minutes of December 24, 2019

An electronic request for a meeting was solicited by President Trotter on December 20, 2019 with due notice being e-mailed to all Board Members.

The request was to authorize acceptance of the attached proposal for logo design for the Association.

The responses were 10 members voting in the affirmative and none in the negative. Therefore, the staff is authorized to enter into an agreement with JBK Graphics in calendar 2019 on behalf of the Association.

Jack R Graf Jr

Jack Graf, Secretary